
Officer Report – October 2018 

As October comes to a close its time to update you all on what I have been up to this past month. As 
the month started there was the final few taster sessions happening, and it was so great to see so 
many people taking part. I have also had the opportunity to drop into several training sessions this 
month and all teams look like they’re developing well. Also, October saw 5 episodes of the We Are 
Lincoln Lounge filmed, helping to promote all the amazing results and engagements of our sports 
teams and societies. In addition to the We Are Lincoln Lounge Filming Activity Wars 1.0 happened on 
22nd October and was a huge success with over 250 people from over 20 sports and societies, really 
bringing everyone together.  

Each Wednesday there have been several BUCS matches happening both at home and away, seeing 
many of our sports teams gain wins. October 17th was a particularly successful week for our teams 
with 13 teams winning their matches and 2 more drawing. Throughout October we have also had 
the Cathedral cup happening which again has been a massive success. Lincoln managed to win all of 
the supporting matches (Badminton, Netball, Women’s Futsal, Men’s 2nds). October 25th saw Men’s 
football 1sts competing in the main trophy event. It was an enthralling battle against Bishop 
Grosseteste University (BGU) ending 4-3 on penalties to BGU, a very close game and well fought. 
Congratulations to all sports teams who have taken part in the Cathedral Cup. 

Looking forward to next month there are several things happening for everyone to get involved with. 
We have the This BUCS Girl Can campaign running which targets females involvement in sport while 
at university for both students and staff through. It aims to encourage and empower them to take 
part in sport and physical activity during university and beyond. Alongside the This BUCS Girl Can 
campaign our BUCS games will be continuing, as well as cup matches taking place, good luck to all 
our sports teams in these upcoming fixtures. There is also another give it a go session happening in 
November, we are bringing you an Escape Room, more details are to follow so keep an eye open to 
register interest in the near future.  

Finally, on October 30th the students union is hosting the Diwali festival of lights celebration, brought 
to you by the Vice President of International, University of Lincoln Students Union International 
Students Association and University of Lincoln Students Union.  


